
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
April 14, 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We trust you had a wonderful Easter weekend celebrating the resurrection of our Saviour. It’s 
always a wonderful holiday to reflect on what Jesus did for each and every one of us. 

Our SCA staff are continuing to work hard to ensure that your child is receiving the best possible 
education. We have prepared the next six weeks of work for our SCA Distance Learning packages, 
which is to be picked up next week. This is also the time to pick up your child(ren)’s belongings, 
that their teachers have gathered for them. 

We want to coordinate this pick-up in the safest manner possible; so we are asking that you drive 
up in the drop-off/pick-up zone (see linked map ), and our staff will bring you your families’ 
belongings to be placed in your trunk or passed to you through your front window.  

We will have designated tables set-up along the loop in specific grade levels (PS/Kindergarten, 
Grades 1 & 2, Grades 3 & 4, Grades 5 &6) and you would drive up to the table(s) that pertain to 
your family. 

We are asking that no one get out of their vehicle or open unnecessary vehicle windows. 

See below for the specific day/time designated for your family.  

Monday, April 20th  - Last name alphabetized “A – M” 
11:00 am – 2:00pm  

Tuesday, April 21st - Last name alphabetized “N - Z” 
11:00 am – 2:00pm 

In the event that it is raining/snowing during the scheduled pick-up times, we will have an 
alternative plan where you will call the front office (204-235-0863) to let us know that you are here 
and someone will run out your packages. 

We are asking that no one get out of their vehicle or come into the building. 

Please bring all completed homework to hand into the staff member who delivers your newest SCA 
Distance Learning package. 
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If you discover that you are still missing an item from your child(ren’s) homeroom class, please 
send an email to their teacher. 
 

Starting April 27th, we will have a staff member in the Lagimodiere office on Mondays and 
Wednesdays from 10:00-1:00. You will be able to stop by, ring the doorbell, come into the SCA 
office vestibule, and drop off and pick up work. We will ask that you take a wipe on the way out to 
sanitize the doorbell and door handle. 

As mentioned in previous emails, we appreciate your support and loving doing life with you at SCA. 
You’ve got this!  “Have I not commanded you? Be strong and courageous. Do not be frightened, 
and do not be dismayed, for the Lord your God is with you wherever you go” (Joshua 1:9). We 
continue to pray for your well-being and look forward to when we can all be back together again at 
school. 

Blessings, 
Kim Fuller 

Principal 
Springs Christian Academy 
595 Lagimodiere Blvd 
Winnipeg, MB R2J 3X2 
Ph: 204-235-0863  Fax: 204-235-0390 

 


